FILED
June 8, 2017
Data Center
Missouri Public
Service Commission

From: Roger Pritchett [mailto:rogerp31@gmail.com]

Sent: Wednesday, June 07, 2017 4:01 PM

To: datacenter orders&notices

Subject: Re: Electronic Service for Case Number EO-2017-0217 - Order Directing Applicant to Show

Cause why Application should not be Dismissed

Dear Commission,

First off I would like to thank the commission and all those involved with this process starting in early February of this year for their time and effort regarding this case. I called the contact number from this email thread the day I received notice of this hearing. I asked if there was anything I needed to do for this hearing and it was my understanding I didn't need to do anything. I am sorry that I misunderstood the process. All I can say is it is still my desire to be on Ozark Electric and I truly started this process thinking I would have a decent case due to the distance for Ozark to be my supplier and my valid concerns regarding Empire Electric. My issue with trees in power lines at another property I own in Ash Grove is still an issue that are still unresolved. I still have electric bills that are irregular compared to previous months even when family is gone for vacation during billing cycles. It is my hope and prayers that Empire will not retaliate with my billing from this point on if I am to stay with Empire. I sincerely hope for a reconsideration for my request to have Ozark as my electric supplier. I again thank all the parties involved with this process and workload involved.

Thank you,

Roger

On Wed, Jun 7, 2017 at 10:05 AM, datacenter orders&notices < datacenter.orders&notices@psc.mo.gov > wrote:

The attached Order/Notice was issued by the Missouri Public Service Commission and is hereby being distributed to the above-listed recipients as directed by the Commission. The attached document shall serve as the official service copy from the Missouri Public Service Commission in accordance with 386.490 RSMo. A paper copy will only be provided to those members of the certified service list who do not have a valid e-mail address registered with the Commission.

Please contact the Missouri Public Service Commission Data Center at <u>datacenter-psc@psc.mo.gov</u> or at <u>573-751-7496</u> if you have questions regarding this transmission.